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Dear Doctor Garcia:

Thank you for your note enclosing me this
piece of trash. Some people seem never to grow
up and are ccntrolled much more by prejudice than
reason. I think the American people, and especially
those of Texas, are too smart to be influenced
by such propoganda as this. At least, I hope so.

Thanking you for communicating with me,

I am

Sincepgly your,

Doctor Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas



